
Item G1
Receipt of Official Document - Tort Claim Filed by Anthony and 
Carly Huffman
The City of Grand Island has received a Tort Claim from Anthony and Carly Huffman 
alleging certain claims in connection with an incident with the Police Department that took 
place in August 2003. A copy of this claim is attached to comply with the Nebraska Political 
Subdivision Tort Claims Act. This is not an item for council action other than to simply 
acknowledge that the claim has been received. It is recommended that Council take no action 
other than acknowledging receipt of the claim.
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Council Agenda Memo  
 
From:  Douglas R. Walker, City Attorney 
 
Meeting:  August 24, 2004 
 
Subject:  Tort Claim of Anthony and Carly Huffman 
 
Item #’s:  G-1 
 
Presenter(s): Douglas R. Walker, City Attorney 
 
 

Background  
 
The City of Grand Island has received a Notice of Tort Claim on behalf of Anthony and 
Carly Huffman alleging certain claims against a police officer of the Grand Island Police 
Department in August of 2003. 
 

Discussion 
 

Without getting into issues concerning the city’s and other parties’ liability, and whether 
the claim of Anthony and Carly Huffman is fair and reasonable, we are simply providing 
a copy of this claim to you in compliance with the Nebraska Political Subdivision Tort 
Claims Act. This is not an item for council action other than to simply acknowledge that 
the claim has been received. The claim has been referred to the city’s insurer for review. 
 

Alternatives 
 
It appears that the Council has the following alternatives concerning the issue at hand. 
The Council may: 
 

1. Acknowledge receipt of the claim as required by state law and take no further 
action. 

2. Deny the claim. 
3. Approve the claim. 

 
Recommendation 

 
City Administration recommends acknowledging the receipt of the claim as required by 
state law. 










